CLEVELAND BALLET

DID YOU MISS US?
THREE CHANCES TO SEE CLEVELAND BALLET PERFORM BEFORE DRACULA

Summer break is winding down, and our dancers return to Cleveland Ballet for the 2024-2025
season on September 3! Before we officially open our season with Dracula & The Masque of the
Red Death in October, you have a few opportunities to see our artists perform: the Dance
Showcase at Playhouse Square, Encore in Vermilion, and Strictly Gershwin.

Playhouse Square’s 2024 Dance Showcase
September 6, 2024 | KeyBank State Theatre

Enjoy an evening of dance with some of Northeast Ohio's finest dancers, plus a special guest
appearance. This year's Showcase will include a wide range of dance styles from classical ballet to
traditional West African dance. Featured companies include: Case Western Reserve University's
Department of Dance, Catherine Meredith & Artists, Cleveland Ballet, Cleveland Dance Project
Company, Djapo Cultural Arts Institute, Inlet Dance Theatre, Ohio Contemporary Ballet, Pacific
Paradise Entertainment, and SOAR.

For tickets, visit PlayhouseSquare.Org

Encore in Vermilion
September 21, 2024 | Harbourtown Fine Arts Center

Join Cleveland Ballet for a special, intimate evening at the Harbourtown Fine Arts Center, starting
with a wine and appetizer reception at 6 p.m. before the outdoor performance at 7 p.m. The
diverse program includes Prologue from Sleeping Beauty, Walpurgisnacht from Gounod's Faust,
and works from Cleveland Ballet's Choreolab including Dying Swan variation, Swing Street, and
lagaara.

For tickets, visit CleveBallet.Org/Encore

Strictly Gershwin
October 3-6, 2024 | KeyBank State Theatre

Give our regards to Broadway! Set to the incomparable music of George and Ira Gershwin, this
glittering blockbuster features a huge cast of performers including the Tulsa Ballet, Cleveland
Ballet, Cleveland Pops, tap dancers, and vocalists that will transport you to the golden age of
Hollywood. Derek Deane’s choreography is a glamorous and complex blend of classical ballet and
the unmistakable moves of 1920’s Broadway.

For tickets, visit PlayhouseSquare.Org



